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CALL TO PARTICIPATE 
 

Dear Valued Members, 

In 2015, World Heart Federation (WHF) launched the Global CVD Roadmaps in a bid to drive 

efforts within national agendas to reduce CVD burden. The Roadmap framework has been 

developed to be used as a tool to influence change to national policies, and intended to be 

developed for priority cardiovascular health areas. 

The survey will take approximately 10-15 minutes to complete. 

Who should be involved? 

Our aim is to collate the views of as many countries as possible. We therefore ask each of our 

members to share this survey with relevant individuals who they feel can appropriately take 

part in providing this feedback. This is your opportunity to offer the feedback and input of your 

country or region, so we strongly encourage your participation. 

Next Steps? 

The feedback provided through this survey will inform the work of the Roadmap evaluation. 

Deadline 

The survey will be open until 3 February 2023. Please ensure that we receive your feedback 

before this date. 

We thank you in advance for your valuable contributions. 

  

Kind regards, 

Dr Thomas Gaziano | Chair, WHF Science Committee 

Prof Fernando Lanas | Roadmap Liason Officer, WHF Science Committee 

Lana Raspail | WHF Programme Officer 
 

 

www.pascar.org 

https://crm.world-heart-federation.org/en/civicrm/mailing/url?u=7513&qid=4478238

